
 
 

 
   

  

Sedgwick regularly monitors and reports on disability, leave and workers' compensation legislation 
impacting our customers. Click on the links below for summaries of recent updates.  

Also during this unprecedented time with coronavirus (COVID-19) impacting legislation, you can 
visit sedgwick.com/coronavirus for information regarding Sedgwick’s preparedness and response 
efforts, along with our recent listing of expanded services to help with this crisis. 

 

 
State legislation in Colorado, District of Columbia, New Jersey, Oregon, Pennsylvania, Puerto Rico 
and Washington along with legislation that impacts the United States 
 
 

 
Federal legislation along with legislation impacting Alberta, British Columbia, Newfoundland, Nova 
Scotia, Ontario, Québec, Saskatchewan and Yukon 
 
 

 
Changes in Colorado, New Mexico, Puerto Rico, South Dakota, Virginia and Washington 
 
 

 
Regulatory changes in Alaska, Idaho, Indiana, Minnesota, Ohio, Utah and Wyoming along with 
legislation to watch in California, Louisiana and Massachusetts 
 
 

Click here to read previous legislative updates. 

 

Sedgwick is a leading global provider of technology-enabled risk, benefits and integrated business solutions. We provide a broad range of resources 
tailored to our clients’ specific needs in casualty, property, marine, benefits and other lines. At Sedgwick, caring counts®; through the dedication and 
expertise of nearly 27,000 colleagues across 65 countries, the company takes care of people and organizations by mitigating and reducing risks and 
losses, promoting health and productivity, protecting brand reputations, and containing costs that can impact the bottom line. Sedgwick’s majority 
shareholder is The Carlyle Group; Stone Point Capital LLC, La Caisse de dépôt et placement du Québec (CDPQ), Onex and other management investors 
are minority shareholders. For more, see www.sedgwick.com. 

 


